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In the 2011 Biennial Budget Act repealing the RTA provisions, the treatment of s.
111.70 (1) (j) was inadvertently omitted.  Therefore, this provision is not treated in this
draft.  However, if a revisor bill correcting this oversight is enacted before the attached
bill, a treatment of s. 111.70 (1) (j) will need to be added by a redraft of this bill or by
amendment.
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